
 

 

Rectification of potholes – intersection of Magill 
Street and Botany Street 
Saturday 6 November 2021 
Works to rectify potholes will take place at the 
intersection of Botany Street and Magill Street. 
The rectification woks will take place on Saturday 6 
November, between 8am to 1pm. Traffic control will 
be in place while work is undertaken to ensure the 
safety of road users. 
Access to and from Magill Street via Botany Street will 
be maintained at all times. Please note this work may 
be rescheduled due to inclement weather. We will 
inform the community if work is rescheduled.  
Thank you for your patience while we carry out 
this important work. 
 

 
Location of potholes to be rectified on Magill Street  
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